
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Our fantastic Easter Disco is on Friday 22nd March for the school children. Times for year 

groups as below: 

 

Reception and KS1: 4.15pm-5.15pm 

KS2: 5.30pm-6.30pm  

 

Tickets must be pre purchased on the Teachers2Parents/School Money app.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing all the children dressed in their best disco attire, ready 

to bust out the dance moves. 

 

We will have a tuck shop with crisps, sweets and drinks with prices varying from 50p-£1.  

 

Please ensure children bring their money in a labelled purse/wallet.  

 

We will be there to help the children on the night.  

 

Happy Easter! 

 

From your HSA  

Sent via 
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